

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the new school year! I am looking forward to meeting you and your child. We have some great things planned for this school year.

Let me begin by introducing myself. My name is Regina Combs. While this is my ninth year with the Liberty School District, I have been teaching for many years in both the elementary setting and at the early childhood level. I also have a master's degree as a reading specialist. I truly love working with our youngest learners and their families!

I have 3 children who are all young adults. My oldest daughter is an occupational therapist. My son is a computer programmer. My youngest daughter is an accountant. I am thrilled that they are all back in the KC area! I also have a sweet little rescue dog named Wilson.

As parents, you are also an important part of our team. You are your child's first teacher and I value working with you as we continue to help your child be successful. In the classroom, I will be working with your child in the areas of both educational and social development. We have some fun and exciting things planned to meet those goals.

You and I will be communicating often as we work together throughout this school year. You will receive newsletters/updates by email. Each day you will receive our daily journal (via the Learning Genie Parent App) with pictures of our students working and information about what we were learning that day. We will also use the Learning Genie App for some school reminders.

I hope you and your child are looking forward to the first day of school as much as I am!

Regina Combs